
	

			

August	11,	2023	
	
NRMCA	|	Gregg	Lewis		
66	Canal	Center	Plaza,	Suite	250	
Alexandria,	VA	22314	
glewis@nrmca.org	
	
Dear	Gregg,	
	
Congratulations!	On	behalf	of	the	staff	and	board	of	Habitat	for	Humanity	of	the	Chesapeake,	it	is	my	pleasure	to	announce	that		
NRMCA,	an	ICF	Home	Sponsor,	has	been	named	one	of	Habitat	for	Humanity	of	the	Chesapeake’s	In	Kind	Donors	of	the	Year	for	
your	outstanding	commitment	to	building	homes,	communities	and	hope	in	Central	Maryland!		
	
We	are	excited	to	highlight	donors,	homeowners,	volunteers	and	all	that	have	been	an	integral	part	of	supporting	our	mission	
over	the	past	4	decades	at	a	special	reception	celebrating	our	partners.	The	reception	will	be	held	at	The	Winslow	Baltimore,	
333	West	Ostend	St,	Baltimore,	MD	21230	,	from	5:00	-	9:00	p.m.	on	Thursday,	October	12,	2023,	and	hope	you	and	a	guest	will	
attend	to	accept	the	award.	
	
As	our	team	prepares,	we	would	like	to	set	aside	a	time	to	capture	a	brief	video	interview	of	you	sharing	how	your	work	
impacts	Habitat	Chesapeake's	mission	(our	team	will	have	a	brief	set	of	questions	for	you	to	answer	and	will	send	them	over	to	
you	ahead	of	time).	The	video	will	be	played	during	the	event	as	you	receive	your	Annual	Partner	Award.	You	can	easily	
schedule	a	time	by	following	link	or	scanning	the	QR	code	shown	at	the	bottom	of	this	letter	to	set	up	your	interview.	
Please	visit	the	following	link	to	set	an	appointment:	https://bit.ly/3P8xud3		
	
Thanks	to	dedicated	supporters	like	you,	we	have	built	nearly	800	homes	over	the	past	41	years	—	providing	safety	and	
stability	for	more	than	3,000	children	and	family	members.	Habitat	homeowners	have	gone	to	college,	found	jobs	as	teachers	
and	nonprofit	leaders,	and	many	have	paid	off	their	homes,	building	wealth	that	will	last	generations.	Your	support	has	also	
built	stronger	communities.	Rising	property	values	and	increased	civic	pride	encourage	non-Habitat	homeowners	and	
businesses	to	engage	in	these	communities,	too.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	generous	support	of	Habitat	for	Humanity	of	the	Chesapeake.	We	look	forward	to	honoring	you	and	
your	efforts	to	build	happier,	healthier	families	and	vibrant	communities.	Please	RSVP	online	at	
www.cominghomereception.com.	Questions?	Email	Leslie	Clarke,	Events	Manager	at	LClarke@habitatchesapeake.org		
	
	
Sincerely,	

	 	
Mike	Posko	
CEO								

SCAN	HERE	TO	SCHEDULE	YOUR	INTERVIEW:

	


